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LD 525- An Act To Allow medical and adult use Marijuana Stores to Share a 
Common Space-
Dear Members of the Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee,
My name is Samantha Brown from South Berwick. I am opposing LD 525, an act to 
allow medical and adult use Marijuana Stores to share a Common Space.
I am testifying as a parent of a child patient with a pharmaceutical resistant 
catastrophic seizure condition. I support patient access to their caregivers and I 
support small business. 
I Don’t oppose the idea itself, but I have no reason to doubt that its an attempt or for future 
attempts to combine the medical and the adult use programs. Until we can actually repeal or 
put protective measures to protect small business and patient access, my goal is to preserve 
the medical program, and I see this as a potential threat, to allow the special interests 
department to align the two programs. 
Thank you for your time. 
Samantha Brown
South Berwick


